
TODAY IS REPORT CARD DAY  
First term report cards are being sent home today, Tuesday, 
November 13th.  Mrs. Eberhard has read each of them and she 
is quite pleased with the excellent progress of the students. 

 

 

 

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Parent-Teacher interviews will be held on Thursday, November 

15th, from 3:45 – 8:00 p.m. and on Friday, November 16th, from 

9:00 a.m. until 12 noon.  

 These interviews are 15 minutes in length.  Please call the 

office at 519-250-7888, to set a time to speak with your child’s 

teacher.  If you are unable to attend during the scheduled 

interview days, your child’s teacher would be pleased to make 

an alternate time arrangement with you. 

P.A.DAY 
Due to Parent Teacher interviews, 

there will be no school for students  

on Friday, November 16. 
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“But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength.  They will soar on wings like eagles;  

they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.”    Isaiah 40:31 

 

 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 
Tuesday, November 13 

 First Term Report Cards sent home 

 Lego Robotics 3:30 – 5:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 14 

 Chapel Service 8:30 a.m. 

 Girls’ Volleyball Practice 

3:30 – 4:45 p.m. 

Thursday, November 16 

 Parent - Teacher Interviews 

3:45 – 8:00 p.m. 

Friday, November 17 

 P.A. Day – No School for students 

 Parent - Teacher Interviews 

9:00 – 12 noon 

Monday, November 12 

 Boys’ Volleyball Practice 

3:30 – 5:00 p.m. 

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION IN A CHRIST-CENTRED LEARNING ENVIRONMENT 

 

 

 

Creator of the stars of night, 

Thy people’s everlasting Light: 

O Christ, Redeemer, save us all 

and hear Thy servants when they call. 

Save the Date! 

Our 24th Annual  

Christmas Pageant 

Tuesday, December 11th  
1:00 p.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
 

 



 

 

 

  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Nov. 20 Turkey Dinner at Good Shepherd 

Nov. 21 Photo Orders Due 

Nov. 26 Hep B and HPV Inoculations 

Nov. 30 Volleyball Tournament at ASCIS 

Nov. 26 – 30 Giving Tree Gifts Due 

Dec. 2  Advent Begins 

Dec. 8 FLL Lego Robotics Tournament  

at St. Clair College 8:30 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

Dec. 11 Christmas Pageant 

Dec. 21 Christmas Recital 

  Final Day of Classes 

  Early Dismissal  2 p.m.  

No After School Care 

Jan. 7  School Resumes 
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LEGO ROBOTICS 
The Lego Robotics Club continues 

to meet each Tuesday, from 3:30 – 

5:00 p.m. 

 

VOLLEYBALL  
Volleyball Practices continue with 

the boys’ team practising after 

school on Mondays, from 3:30 – 

5:00 p.m., and the girls’ team on 

Wednesdays, from 3:30 – 4:45 p.m.   

The WECSA Volleyball Tournament will be held at 

Academie Ste. Cecile on Friday, November 30th. 

 

CHESS CLUB  
Beginning Tuesday, November 20, any interested 

students, from Grades 2 to 5, who would like to 

participate in chess are welcome.  The Chess Club will 

meet after school from 3:30 until 4:30 p.m.  Do not worry 

if you have never played chess or are just beginning; our 

excellent coach, Mr. Mark Kopcok will spend the first few 

sessions instructing new students and working on 

strategies.  Any students in Grades 6 to 8, who are not in 

Lego Robotics, who wish to play chess are welcome to 

attend and get in some practice matches.  The full Chess 

Club will begin meeting on Tuesday, January 8th.  The 

chess club meets most Tuesday afternoons until the end of 

February.  If you have any questions about Chess Club, 

please speak to sponsor teacher, Ms. Raiger. 

Tuesday, November 20 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 27 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, December 4 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

December 11 & December 18 – NO Chess Club 

Tuesday, January 8 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

 

CHRISTMAS SERVICE PROJECT 

THE GIVING TREE 
During this Christmas season, we  

wish to reach out in love to  

members of our community with  

gifts for children in need.  Our  

Giving Tree will be set up in the  

lobby of the school from Monday, 

 Nov. 19th, at afternoon dismissal, until Friday,  

Nov. 23rd.  It will be covered with ornaments bearing the 

first names and ages of children in our community, along 

with a modest gift wish.  This year, we noticed that the 

children seem to be asking for more clothing and practical 

items and making more modest toy requests.   If you are 

interested in participating in this project, please take an 

ornament from the tree and purchase a gift for that child.  

We ask that you bring the unwrapped gift (along with the 

ornament) between Nov. 26th and Nov. 30th.   (The CAS will 

pick up the gifts at that time.). 

So that we can maintain a good record of the names 

distributed, we ask that only adults take ornaments from the 

tree.  Thank you for your support of our service projects. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



You are invited to the  

GOOD SHEPHERD 

TURKEY DINNER 
Our friends at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church in Amherstburg, would like to 

invite our school family to their annual Turkey Dinner.  We have it on good 

authority that it is always delicious.  This year, all proceeds of the dinner will go to 

support First Lutheran Christian Academy.  We are so thankful for the generosity 

of our sister congregation.  Please join us for a wonderful evening of food and 

fellowship. 

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 

Corner of Alma Rd. & Concession 3 North 

Amherstburg, Ontario 

 

Tuesday, November 20, 2018 

4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Free Will Offering 

Take Out Available 

 

 


